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IMPERIAL COUNTY  

TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION ( ICTC ) 
1503 N. Imperial Ave. Suite 104, El Centro, Ca. 92243 

760-592-4494,  FAX   760-592-4410

Date: 

To:   

From:    

REF: 

April 3, 2024 

Prospective Respondents 

David Aguirre, Executive Director 

Imperial Valley Transit (IVT) Fixed Route Transit Services Request for Proposals 

(RFP) ADDENDUM #10 

The following are clarifications to date based upon questions posed by potential respondents. 

1. Can ICTC please provide actual invoices per contract for the past three months?

- ICTC cannot provide bidders with the actual invoices per contract as they contain

proprietary information. ICTC did provide total invoice amounts per contract for

the last three months on the previous addendum, please refer to Addendum #9

question 1.

2. Can you please provide the current contracts for each agreement?

- Current contracts will be posted as attachments on each RFP on our website.

Thank you for your interest in the bid process. Should there be any further questions, please email 

davidaguirre@imperialctc.org.  
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